
RRCC Students, 
  
I can't thank you enough for your understanding and patience during this very difficult and confusing 
time. I appreciate and respect your continued dedication to your coursework and for your remarkable 
willingness to adapt to many changes so quickly. Know that I will continue to let you know what is 
happening as often as possible. I want to take a moment to let each of you know about a very important 
decision that has been made, out of concern for your health and safety. As the COVID-19 virus continues 
to cause considerable changes to our daily lives, not just in our community but globally, your well-being 
is of the upmost importance and is always our top priority. On that note, classes will continue to be 
instructed remotely through the end of our current semester. As much as I already miss seeing you on 
campus, it is in everyone's best interest that we continue to offer instruction for you online. Please be 
assured the quality of instruction will continue to meet our standards of excellence, as our wonderful 
instructors are committed to meeting the needs of their students during this time. In the next couple of 
days, expect to hear from me again with some specific information related to graduation. If you are in 
need of student resources or services remotely, information is available here. I hope that you are all well, 
healthy, and safe. 
 
Michele 
 

https://www.rrcc.edu/cdphe-coronavirus

